
Dear fellow Teaching Assistants, 
 
My name is Eva Eng and I am writing to express my interest in the HTA Vice President of 
Teaching Assistants position here at Herricks.  
 
Even though I've been a Teaching Assistant for 2 years, I've worked in Herricks for the past 10 
years. I've worked my way up from a food service worker in the cafeteria to a monitor for the 
Learning Center at Herricks High School to now, a Teaching Assistant working in IG classes as 
well as in our VIP program.  
 
I've held a position as a Herricks High School building rep for the past year and as a rep, I've 
assisted fellow members, some being TAs, with many issues. I'm not afraid to speak my mind 
and believe everyone should have a voice. For those who don't feel like they can be heard, I wish 
to be your voice. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 


